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The 31st Annual Northeast Conference on Andean Archaeology and Ethnohistory is less than
two months away! Again, the conference will be hosted by Boston University October 19-21,
2012.

  

There is no cost to attend and updated information regarding registration, transportation, and
hotels can be found by visiting the conference website:  http://caralperu.typepad.com/ncaae/ .

  

As a reminder, the abstract deadline for podium presentations is October 1, 2012 and can be
submitted to Jon Bethard (jbethard@bu.edu).
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